DEVELOPMENT 1701 N.W. 22nd Court

CORPORATION Pompano Beach, Florida 33069
(954) 971-2288
Fax (954) 971-0030

July 6%, 2022

Coy Mathis

City of Hollywood
1715 N 21°t Ave.
Hollywood, FL 33020

Re: Piggybacking Broward County Sewer Lift Station Rehabilitation Contract #PNC2122386B1

Dear Mr. Mathis,
Thank you for inquiring about piggybacking our Broward County Lift Station Contract.
Attached are the following:

1. Broward County Contract #PNC2122386B1
2. Certificate of Insurance

Trio Development will honor the same unit pricing as in the Broward County Contract and agrees to
honor the City of Hollywood Terms and Conditions subject to the right of the Contractor to decline to
provide any of the specified products and services. However, products and services will continue to be
provided by the Contractor to City of Hollywood projects undertaken by the Contractor and underway
until the timely completion of those projects. Scheduling of City projects will depend on our workload
for Broward County as Broward County is the Primary Contract Holder.

Thank you,

o
i s 17,
Lawrence R. Shortz

Trio Development Corp.



